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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Gweagal, Bidjigal and Gadigal people of the Eora Nation as 
the Traditional Custodians of the lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and 
present. 

The Rail Service Improvement Program 
enables a safer, more equitable, and 
integrated transport network where 
people can travel more safely, reliably, 
and efficiently across NSW. 

What work are we doing?  

In July, demobilisation and other minor 
construction activities will occur at Lusty Street. 
This work will involve disconnecting our power 
supply at our site compounds. There will be no 
loss of power to nearby residential properties.  

When and where we’ll be working 

Work will take place in Wolli Creek at our site 
compound and laydown areas on Lusty Street. 

 

 

This work will only take place during standard 
construction hours between 7am and 6pm 
Monday to Friday, and 8am and 1pm on 
Saturdays. 

What will this mean for you? 

You may notice: 
• Workers and construction vehicles on Lusty 

Street and on adjacent roads in the area  
• Noise from machinery and equipment 
• Temporary traffic changes and presence of 

traffic controllers on Lusty Street.  

Managing our impacts 

We understand construction activities may cause 
disruption to our closest neighbours. Every effort 
will be made to minimise impacts from noise, 
machinery, and traffic. 

 

 

 


